
The Chairman in the company of the Principal CEES and Dean, SCDE and other staff addressed 
the 1st year B.Ed Arts students on 16th December, 2014 at Dagoretti High School, where they 
attended residential session upon admission. The session was held from 15th to 19th December, 
2014 for the newly admitted students. 


